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To whom it may concern,
 
Please find attached Sutherland Produce Ltd’s submission on the proposed National Policy
Statement for Highly Productive Land.
 
Regards,
 
Stuart Davis
General Manager
Sutherland Produce Ltd

 

 
 
 
The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s)
and may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure.
Thank you, Sutherland Produce Limited.
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